
The Government of the Republic of Trinidad & Tobago (GoRTT), operating through the Port Authority of 
Trinidad & Tobago (PATT), invites interest from willing investors with experience in port investments, 
development and operations, shipping, logistics and cruise operations to propose business ideas that will 
support participation in a PPP Landlord model project with the Port Authority of Trinidad and Tobago 
(PATT), in any or all of the following areas:

a) The Cargo operations at PPOS;
b) The Cargo and Cruise operations at the POSCA;
c) Regional Cargo activities at CARICOM wharves;
d) Cruise shipping operations at PATT

The PATT recognizes that an effective public-private agreement has the potential to not only generate 
revenue but also positively enhance the experience of Port users, businesses and the national community. 
This Expression of Interest (EOI) is encouraging and creating the competitive environment for creation 
of new business opportunities and revenue streams for PATT and potential PPP Partner(s). This EOI is 
designed to give all who may be interested an opportunity to possibly engage in a potential public-private 
partnership arrangement in the future.

The EOI document providing further information and instructions will be available from August 23rd, 
2021 on our website at www.patnt.com via the link “Expression of Interest” on the Advert. 

Download Expression of Interest documents below:
Expression of Interest
Annex A
Port of Port of Spain Brochure

Submissions are to be submitted via one (1) hard copy and soft copy CD/DVD or Flash Drive/Memory 
Stick addressed to:

PATT PPP SECRETARIAT 
Port Authority of Trinidad and Tobago

2nd Floor Administration Building
Dock Road, Port of Spain,

Trinidad, W.I.

The Port Authority of Trinidad and Tobago does not bind itself to accept any responses, reserves the right 
to cancel this process and re-invite respondents at any time.

Port Secretary (Ag)
Port Authority of Trinidad and Tobago

2021, August 23

The Port Authority of Trinidad and Tobago (PATT) hereby invites responses to:

“Request for Expression of Interest (EOI)
Port Authority of Trinidad and Tobago 

Potential Public Private Partnership Project”

http://www.patnt.com/
http://www.patnt.com/content/332.pdf
http://www.patnt.com/content/333.pdf
http://www.patnt.com/content/334.pdf

